
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

It is fantastic having the children out on the field at lunch time playing a variety of games and activities, it is 

great to see them playing with friends and enjoying the open space. 

Sadly, it seems that our usual end of year events will take a different shape this year although I know you all 

agree that the children being in school is the most important thing at this time. That is why it is vital that you 

continue to wear your mask at drop off and pick up and respect the need to keep your child home or take a 

test if requested.  

Children will bring home reports, including details of assessment and who their teacher will be next year on 

Monday 12th July.                                                                                                                               

Have a safe weekend,    Miss Kondo 

  

Refugee Week and the Great Walk 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOP TIP FROM SCHOOL COUNSELLOR Louise 

Questions to ask after school- instead of ‘What did you do today?’ 

Do you ever wish you could be a fly on the wall at your child’s school? As a parent, sending your 
child to school can bring up all sorts of feelings. More than anything, you may be 
feeling curious: what did they do? How did they behave? How do they act when you are not 
there? And many of you may also have realised that asking your child ‘How was your day?” 
doesn’t always encourage them to share their experiences. 

How can parents help? 

Give them some time before asking them lots of questions at pick-up: they may be tired and 
will need to reconnect with you first. Try to chat casually and to ask open-ended questions. If 
they aren’t ready to answer, just pause and come back to it later: perhaps as you are playing, 
eating together or during bath time. Here are a few examples of questions you can ask instead:  

1.    What was the funniest/silliest thing that happened today? 

2.    What games did you play in the playground? 

3.    Did anyone do anything super nice for you? What was the kindest thing you did for 
someone else? 

4.    How would you rate your day on a scale of 1-10? 

5.    What is something you would have liked to do differently today? 

6.     What made you smile today? 

7.    Which rule was the hardest to follow? 

8.    Did you make a new friend today? What’s their name? What do you like about them? 

9.    Is there anything you would like help with? 

10.  If you were a teacher/head of the school, what would your class/school be like 

Sometimes we could all do with someone to talk to.  If you would like to meet Louise for a 

confidential and non-judgemental chat about you, your child, or any other worries, she is 

available on Wednesdays 9-10am. You can call/text Louise on 07582310756 or email her 

at lalltimes.307@lgflmail.org 

 

mailto:lalltimes.307@lgflmail.org


 

 

ONLINE SAFETY 

The dangers our children face online are not going away. Please do look at our Online Safety 

section of our website – we have put a variety of sources there for you: 

https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/safeguardingandwellbeing/e-safety 

 

 



 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT COVID – 19 

If your child or anyone in your 

household has a positive COVID 

-19 test result during half term 

please email the school 

admin@west-

acton.ealing.sch.uk 

It is very important that you 

keep your child at home if 

ANYONE in the house has 

symptoms or a positive test 

result, especially siblings. 

It is also important to know the 

symptoms of COVID-19 (new or 

continuous cough, high 

temperature, loss of sense of 

smell or taste) 

Please test anyone who has 

symptoms 

Please note the first day of 

symptoms. 

 

Mobile Phone use by 

Parents/Carers on site 

Please refrain from using your 

mobile phone whilst dropping 

off and collecting your child. 

Breakfast Club – spaces still available 

Book here:  

https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/parents/breakfastclub 

Please do consider using and booking breakfast club so that we 

can continue to be able to offer this service at the competitive 

rate into the future. 

ROAD SAFETY 

We expect all of our community 

to feel safe around our school in 

the morning and at afternoon 

collection time. Sadly, some of 

our parents have been driving 

disrespectfully or illegally. This 

was reported in the Autumn, by 

local residents and other parents 

since January. 

This is unacceptable – please 

do not put people at risk. 

WEST ACTON - STOP EYES on ME! 

Listen to our new school chant of  

Our values and rules. 

https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/keyinformation/behaviour-1 

EYE TESTS 

Please do consider getting 

your child’s eyes tested. 

We cannot get opticians 

onsite but I have called 

Specsavers, Vision Express 

and Eyes on the Common 

–they have appointments 

available. 

 

HERE to HEAR and HELP! 

Please do get in contact if you feel 

that your child or you need support 

during this time we are apart. Our 

school wellbeing team is continues to 

be very active and available for YOU. 

mailto:admin@west-acton.ealing.sch.uk
mailto:admin@west-acton.ealing.sch.uk
https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/parents/breakfastclub


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

End of term Wednesday 

21st July at 1.30pm 

Start back Friday 3rd 

September 

See here for full details: 

https://www.westactonprimaryschool.or

g/newsanddates/termdates 

 

 

BOTTLE TOP MASTERPIECE! 

We are starting an exciting Design Project – 

please save us your bottle tops, wash them 

and send them in. 

 

These can be found on drink and milk bottles. 

 

A message from Ealing Council: 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
The current online meals payment portal 
will no longer be available to make 
payments for meals beyond the 31st of July 
2021. If you are paying for your child’s meal 
online please do not make any payments 
beyond the 23rd of July 2021. The current 
online payment portal is being replaced 
with our brand new online payment portal, 
details of which will be sent to you at a later 
date by the school. 
If there is money outstanding on the 
current payment portal beyond the 23rd of 
July 2021 or when your child’s school closes 
for the summer holidays, our payments 
team will be in touch to refund your money. 

 


